Canada Day Regatta 2010
Wascana Lake-Regina

July 2,3,4
www.wascanaracingcanoeclub.com
Please accept our invitation to our 24th annual Canada Day Regatta. 
Important Notes:

1. Regatta Race Package (coming): Regatta notes, race plans and entry forms are coming in a separate email.  Completed entry forms should be emailed to Dan Kohl – kohl@sasktel.net.
2. Fees:  Includes the Three Day Regatta race fee and Friday night Banquet -$50 per athlete and $10.00 per coach.  Fees are to be paid in full by 12:00 noon the first day of the regatta. Due to the large number of athletes competing in this event, collection of fees will be as follows: Coaches must submit a list of all names of coaches and competing athletes to the fee collection co-coordinator at the scratch meeting.   Cash or cheque (payable to WRCC) for the entire club they are representing. NOTE -  unlike past years, no  lunch will be provided on Day 3. 

3. Races:  This year we are again going with the six plus 2-200m races  - plus war canoe.  As Western provinces our war canoe racing is becoming a tradition.  Bring one and challenge us to war race with you! 

4. Banquet:  The cost of the banquet is included in the regatta fees.  Extra tickets are available for parents, officials and visitors at a cost of $12.00/adult and $8.00/child (12 and under).  The location this year will be the Lady Slipper Court Yard – about 500m northeast of Regatta site. NOTE – please let us know of any allergies so we can accommodate them – if possible – for Banquet.
5. *NEW* Bring your own Deck and Back #’s.  This year there will be NO-WHIPPER-IN except for long distance races. Bantam and under must check-in. All Clubs must bring their own boat #’s and back #’s.  Long distance #’s (10 and higher) will be provided.  Clubs will be charged $5 for any # not returned.  For a deposit of $100, Clubs will be provided with a set of #’s (1-9). The deposit will be refunded upon return of the numbers – less $5 for each # not returned.
6. Canteen:  Food and drinks will be available on site all regatta days.

7. Parking:  Parking is located in the lot on the east side of the Willow Restaurant, the north lot of the Administration Building as well as for spectators at the Pine Island finish line (south shore across the lake from our boat house).  
8. Security:  We have arranged for regatta site security for July 1,2,3. 

9. Scratch Meeting:  July 1, 7:00 pm at the boat house. A strict agenda will be followed in order to ensure a short and orderly meeting. 

10. Volunteers:  We need you!  If you are traveling here to watch your children race, why not give us a few hours of your time as well. We need to know before the Regatta so we can plan on our end. “Many hands make light work.”  Email us at – mmr@accesscomm.ca - so we can put your talents to good use.

